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Upcoming 1B: Chinatown Memorial Square Redesign (May 19, 2021) 

Dear Mayor and Counci l, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing an information bulletin on May 19 to 
launch the public engagement on the redesign of Chinatown Memorial Square to improve it 
as an accessible public space that enhances the community's culture and history. 

A Shape Your City Page wil l go live and the survey to gather public input for the redesign w ill 
be available unti l June 9, 2021. In addition to the online engagement, there will be localized 
outreach to various stakeholders in the Chinatown area. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on t he unceded traditional territories of the 
xwma8Nl!Weam (Musqueam), liID!ZllJvu 7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




